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November 21, 2024

By Branden Strauch

Students:
480 Students

We are approaching the middle of the year testing and progress monitoring which will
happen between Thanksgiving and Winter Breaks.

We will be piloting a new personal device policy in 7/8th grade with the use of Yondr
pouches. The document outlining the policy and the use of Yondr pouches has been
reviewed by the APC and 7/8th grade staff for feedback. We plan to communicate this
updated policy with families in December and begin using the Yondr pouches in
January.

Staff:
42 Staff Members.

The school counselor position remains open with one applicant.

Curriculum and Instruction:
Nothing to report.

Facility:
Rilke Schule is continuing to track the ASD Rightsizing initiative in case an opportunity
arises to secure an ASD facility.

Budget:






